
The World Health Organization has declared Coronavirus (COVID-19) a pandemic. As concern rises about the 

spread of the virus, we want to let you know that we are closely monitoring the situation at both local and 

global levels. At CFAL, Our COVID-19 preparedness is coordinated as part of our group-wide business 

continuity program enabling us to support the needs of our clients with minimal level of disruption. 

While there are currently no reported cases of the Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) in The Commonwealth of 

the Bahamas, we are taking precautionary measures to protect the safety of our clients, staff and visitors to 

our office facilities. In addition to traditional cleaning methods, we have incorporated increased cleaning 

and disinfection of touch points at our offices. We have also placed alcohol-based hand sanitizers and 

dispensers throughout our facilities, in particular, areas frequented by clients. This is an important step to 

help in reducing the spread of COVID-19, as is washing your hands thoroughly with soap and warm water. At 

CFAL, we remain vigilant in upholding high standards for safety and cleanliness as recommended by local 

government via the Ministry of Health, Centers for Disease Control & Prevention (CDC) and World Health 

Organization (WHO) to ensure we are taking the right actions to protect our clients and employees. 

CFAL looks forward to continuing our partnership with you and remains committed in helping you achieve 

your financial goals. You can access your account from home at any time via our website to monitor your 

investments or you can call our offices at (242) 502-7010 to speak with a CFAL representative. 

We will continue to closely monitor the situation and evaluate additional measures to support our clients 

and communities as needs arise. Our focus, dedication, and support are unwavering as we navigate these 

unique times. We remain committed to providing superior value and services to our valued clients.

We hope you and your loved ones remain safe and healthy. 

Thank you for your continued support and loyalty.

To Our Valued Clients, 

http://www.bahamas.gov.bs/wps/portal/public/!ut/p/b1/vdTLjqJAFAbgZ_EBpuvCfVkILSAgIKXCxnBpFRDwgoD19O1kZjOZdM9mQp1VJX_ynZOcKhCDHYibpC-OSVe0TXL-eY_FPQcXDiG87KxwqEATzZG4pAKUNRFswc6IWmHekkEn6iEaK1zfH9RsC3e7uJdVMSTDZgP3vGK42TA4jhkVuvIRZacKsTw8BKTM1mn45B9-r7D5D4Fjx5PRd67am5RGWQ2r5eOh28bg46I6HzQ1Obu3FSpvjUbT6CkikRCm1KMzezUbvZqFXxwC_z1L_GdkIUARmtSziScZeMXD34FviOgVkL5GJBCCHeT36_J5MVnFgpL50Ak3phtGDDE63Cu2dUOdc7sEhVqEYEoHh96hwxyuY4Eb5oaXbwKqEs3Tjs_H9-Da5qcF5VCcGuQmBjk4NYinBoWJQWvqLeX-_zu0QFyk9duQ1W_wTYAIYQ7JAuYkUcJgY2XHX3-krgV3dHJEOHZLvnCxHqXFOm5NtRtNz8Bpt9t7qs8b2XMkvr1c5XmdH-jWeFdHdFGI49P3yzyw-6u5wK3VSEHTpMO1JOptkdbnvcosr1IOctYq-Ca2qXWNd4zMZsA12voDXOreFgMZ_VXccfYJeW19nw!!/dl4/d5/L2dBISEvZ0FBIS9nQSEh/
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html
https://www.who.int/emergencies/diseases/novel-coronavirus-2019

